

Friends of Brambleside Newsletter September 2019



Welcome to the Autumn Term!!

Welcome back, we hope everyone had an amazing summer!!

A very special welcome also to our **new parents and carers** this year, we hope you will join in our activities, have some fun, and support our fundraising for our children and the school!! If you haven't already done so, head over to our **Facebook page** where all of our events and other information are posted, or check out our notice boards at each **school gate.**

Annual General Meeting

The Friends of Brambleside AGM took place on 10th September, our elected officers are as follows:

ChairSusie Westley

Vice ChairJane Goodyear

Secretary Joelene Sorbi

Vice Secretary Anni Lewis

TreasurerDonna Mann

Lottery Tanya Ford

School Rep Natalie Goosey

We're thrilled to welcome Mrs Goosey to the team as the school's representative, and look forward to working closely with her over the coming months. Minutes from the meeting and reports will be circulated soon, if you'd like any further information please get in touch.

If you have any ideas for events this year then please get in touch via Facebook or email!









Friends of Brambleside Newsletter September 2019



LUCKY TENNER

The Lucky Tenner will continue this year. It runs from October to July, and consists of 10 draws, at a cost of £10 paid at the beginning of the year (£1 per month).

The lucky winner wins **45% of the pot for that month**, with 55% going to Friends of Brambleside for the school. **Keep an eye out for forms which will be sent home soon!**



None of our events can take place without support from our volunteers, so if you'd like to get involved please contact one of the committee members, or come along to a meeting to find out more about us.

Meetings are held each month, on a Tuesday or Wednesday evening, at the school. Dates and times will be posted on the **Friends of Brambleside Facebook Page.**

Next meeting: 2nd October, 7.30pm in the Staff Room

Upcoming Events this Term

KS1 and KS2 Discos — Friday 18th October Christmas Fayre — Date to follow



